Amargosa Parents and Community Members:
[bookmark: _GoBack]At approximately 10:10 this morning, The Amargosa Valley School Assistant Principal received word from a community member that some kind of shooting was occurring approximately one to two miles south of the school.  School administration immediately put the school on “lockdown status” and contacted Nye County School District emergency management officials.  At 10:38 A.M., the District officials contacted the school and indicated that the Nye County Sheriff’s Office reported that the shots were from a “hunting shooting” and that there was no potential danger to students, staff, or the school.  At that point the school went back to normal operations.
